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We are proud to announce that as of May 1,
2023, Wanda Mosimann is our new General
Manager. Ross Houston will continue to be a
part of our team until the end of the year.  He
has assumed the role of Relationship
Development Manager.  The goal of this
project is to achieve growth with our
members through  relationship building,
research objectives and team mentoring.
We also would like to welcome back Shelly
Curry and Hannah Tataryn.  Both are back full
time and ready to help you with your
financial needs.

Monday, May 15 at 7:00pm we had our AED training and Emergency Service

Volunteer  Appreciation evening. AED training was provided free of charge to

any community member. The Edam Volunteer Emergency also attended

providing a display and demonstration of all their life saving equipment.  Thank

you so much for evertyhing you do for the community.

The Edam Credit Union was
founded in 1943 and is

celebrating 80 years strong this
summer.  We are hosting a BBQ
lunch Wednesday July 26 from

11:30am - 1:00pm. Burgers,
hotdogs, salads, refreshments

and ice cream will be provided. 
 There will also be face painting

and bouncy castles for the kids.  
This is a free of charge event as our

way of saying thank you to our
members for their continued

support.  Hope to see you there!



The Edam Credit Union was proud to award
the 2023 Abe Wouters Community Service
Scholarship to Carston Day.
This scholarship has been awarded by
Edam Credit Union each year since 1990
in recognition of a graduate at H.
Hardcastle School who has demonstrated
active community involvement.
Carston will be heading to the University of
Alberta in the fall to take his Computer
Science  Degree.

Mervin 4-H members (right) wrapped up their season with their Achievement Day
on May 27.   We were happy to provide them with water bottles for the day. Edam
West  4-H members (left)  picked up their Edam Credit Union water bottles. We are
always proud to support these hard working kids and their families.

We made sure our high school
track and field athletes from 
H. Hardcastle School stayed

hydrated at provincals in
Saskatoon Friday, June 2.

Congrats to all the students
who attended and competed.

Edam Credit Union is
proud to be a jersey
sponsor  for Edam

Minor Ball again this
season. Congrats to

all the teams this
2023 season.



The safety & security of our members

information and finances is always a top

priority at the Edam Credit Union.  In the  next

couple months you will see new security

features on our online banking and mobile app

to ensure we are up to date with the latest

cyberware protection technology.

When life at the lake moves
from dream to reality, we are
here to help and can't wait to

meet with you. 
5 year fixed rate as low as 5.49% 

*some conditions may apply




Tuesday, May 16, was wear
denim day  in support of Breast
Cancer research.  Edam Credit
Union staff and members raised
$85 for cancer research.

Mark your calendars! Edam Credit
Union is proud to be the sponsor

for men's night, August 16 and
ladies night August 22 at the

Mervin Golf Course.  
Always a fun night of golf! Please

call the club house at 
306-845-3121 to register.

The H. Hardcastle School track and field
day was June 9. The elementary

students had an incredible year with 14
records broken and 9 medals given out. 

 We are very proud to continue our
sponsorship of sunscreen for the

students  as well as the cost of supplies
at the canteen.


